
8/25 May River Booster Club Meeting 

In attendance Amy Flanagan, Carrie Hart, Dan Wiltse, Eric Riva, Becky Turner, Chris 
Collins.  

Presidents Report: All licenses and registrations are up to date with the SOS. Martha the 
accountant working with the IRS to rectify a late filing and will send a letter within our 
deadline.  

50/50 Raffle at Friday night’s game made $220 total, and the winner donated money back 
to Lacrosse  

Golf ball drop: Look into getting balls from Golf Ball Depot or Amazon depending on how 
many tickets we sell. Prize discussion ($600+ requires 1099 and reporting by winner to IRS) 
1-$5; 3-$10; 7-$20 

Discussion on where to do the drop and how to create the hole/pin and to do it at halftime 
on the softball game, sell at several games up until the game (but not at the actual ball 
drop game). You do not have to be present to win. Need to investigate if you must be over 
18 to purchase a ticket. Prize a certain % but cap it at a maximum amount. Need to set ball 
goal. 20% of the proceeds will be given as prizes. Amiee Downing to be contacted for a 
flyer.  

W9 needs to have Becky’s name on the form and updated 

VP Report/Concession Stand:  

Lacrosse worked the concessions at the first game and brought in $806 with tips and raffle. 
Pizza warmers worked well. Pizzas came from Sams and sold before the half. Ran out of 
buns and hot dogs so will plan accordingly. Kona Ice and Slap food trucks for the varsity 
games. For JV ACE, Kona Ice and Flying Pie will be the food trucks. Girls golf has the next 
game concessions.  

Treasurers Report: Still need to get Aaron to meet with Becky to go over Quickbook 
questions and some admin issues need to be corrected. Until it is corrected, she can’t 
print reports, etc.  

Secretarys Report: There were no minutes for the meeting with the coaches. Social media 
is up to date.  

Membership Report:  Need to sign in and export a list of the members and add them to 
Sports You by emailing them the code to join.  



Meeting adjourned at 5:45 p.m. Next meeting will be held on 9/24 at 6:30  - will change 
things up to see if it increases attendance 


